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Parents,

Welcome back to school! The Katzie staff are excited to begin the new school year and it has been
great to see so many smiling student faces! This year we have over 950 students enrolled at Katzie with
42 divisions and over 100 staff members.

We have a number of new staff members to the Katzie team:

Bryan Psajd (grade 7), Heather Johal (grade 6), Melissa Allingham (grade 6),
Jessica Ros (grade 4), Alyssa Kharod (grade 3), Erin Macri (grade 3),

Jennifer Boudreau (grade 2), Chelsea Clow (K), Reena Mann (LST),

Una Miller (LST), Dawne Edwards (LST), Della Faremo (LST),

Susan Penner (music), Kelly Henshaw (counsellor), Joty Grewal (French),

Whitney Hardie (CCW), Jaspreet Garcha (ABASW), Darlene Macdonald (ABASW),
Chantelle Nelson (EA), Lori Nelson (EA), Denisa Quashie (EA),

Megan Young (EA) and Alejandra Vanegas (noon hour supervisor).

Please join me in welcoming our new staff members to the Katzie team!

Teachers have been working hard to organize classes, taking into account student learning and
social/emotional needs as well as overall class dynamics. We are planning to have all students into their
actual classrooms by Monday, September 9"". Sometimes students are disappointed with their classroom
placements and we ask parents to assist their child in adopting a positive ‘can do’ attitude and embracing
their new classroom and teacher, despite any initial disappointment. Your help in this matter will go a
long way in helping your child build resiliency and adaptability. Early next week, classroom teachers will
begin handing out student supplies (that were ordered and delivered to the school) as well as planners.
Please ensure that you pay $4 online for your child’s planner.

Our Meet the Teacher Night is on Thursday, September 19" from 6pm to 7pm. We will also be
having a free school BBQ from 4:30pm to 6pm, provided by our generous PAC. A free hotdog, bag of
chips and a small drink will be provided to everyone! We are looking for some BBQ’s that day (3:30pm
set up) as well as some folks to help with the cooking. Please email Ashley Bunting (PAC) or the school
office if you are able to help out with any of these things.

We want to thank the parents and members of our community for your continued support. We
have a wonderful community and are looking forward to working together to ensure that every child, gets
every chance, every day!

Sol Lee
Principal
Katzie Elementary



